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Dear Year 6 Parent/Carers, 

 

‘Adventures on the Downs’ (Highdown Hill) – Tues 23rd April 
 

On Tuesday 23rd April, we will be starting our new topic for the Summer Term, 

‘Adventures on the Downs.’  As part of our stunning start, we would like to spend 

the day up on Highdown Hill.  

 

 We will meet in the top car park at Highdown Hill (next to Highdown Gardens) 

between 9:00–9:15am (so that you have time to drop off siblings beforehand).  

Children will then need to be collected between 2:45-3:00pm, from the same 

place (enabling you to get back to school in good time should you need to). 

 The children will need to have appropriate footwear (trainers or walking boots), 

own choice of trousers and to wear the top half of their school uniform.  

 They will need to bring a packed lunch and have plenty to drink (no glass bottles 

or fizzy drinks). 

 Depending on the weather, they may also need sun cream and a cap or a water-

proof coat and trousers! 

During the day, the children will be carrying out a variety of cross-curricular activities 

with an art, science, geography and history focus. 
 

Please note that all Chartwell school lunches will be cancelled for the trip day (Tuesday 23rd 

April), however if your child is entitled to a free school lunch you can book a trip packed 

lunch via the school office before the end of this term. 
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We do not require consent for this trip as it is covered by the generic local trips consent 

that you have signed in the past, for local trips that have no cost to them.  We do, 

however, need to know who will be picking up your child at the end of the day from 

Highdown, please sign into ParentPay (https://www.parentpay.com/) to confirm that you 
have read and understood this letter and provided a contact name and telephone number 

for that day.    
 

It would be impossible to run our trips without your help, and once again we would be 

very grateful of any extra adult help (Broadwater DBS required).  If you are able to help on 

this day, please inform the office or email (office@broadwaterce.org). 
 

Inhalers and auto injectors that are normally kept in the classroom will be taken and 

returned to class on the day. If children require prescribed medicines, these must be 

accompanied by a medicines form (obtained via the office), in their original packaging 
(including the label with the prescribed dose and the patient information leaflet).  Non-

prescribed medication (e.g for travel-sickness) must also be in its original packaging, and 

also accompanied by a completed medicines form (obtained via the office).   
 

On Monday 22nd April we will review our risk assessment around weather conditions for 

the trip; should the trip need to be cancelled due to poor weather; please note that we 

may need to keep Wednesday 24th and Thurs 25th as reserve dates.  Any arrangements 

for lift-shares should be made between parents.  
 

Many thanks for your co-operation and we look forward to a good day out. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Carr, Mrs Pulling, Mrs Etheridge  

Yr 6 Teachers 
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